





NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING -
Wednesday, 17 April 1996 at 7.00 p.m., Kings
Park AdministrationCentre.

ltl

NEXT GENERAL MEETING-
Wednesday, 17 April 1996 at 8.00 p.m., Kings
Park AdministrationCentre.
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Noel Clarke will be speaking about *Field Trips”.

~ EDITOR’SRAVE

I have now gane Hi tech and articles can be
sent to me via the internet!!! (this would be
greatas [ will not have to re-key them. So for
all of you who have internet access send your
articles or gossin or iust sav hi at

(complicatedisn’tit. |
hope to get a more meaningful name soon. but until then
here it is)

John Haynes

BULLETIN CONTRIBUTIONS

Contributionsare needed for every edition of
the Bulletin. Articles should be sent to_lohn
Haynes - o

The article submission deadline for the next issue of the
Bulletinis 1 May, 1996.

Please send in anything remotely newsworthy which relates
to our group, to our members (ie, birthdays. special
occasions. pen portraits, etc ), grower’s tips, rescue digs.
field trip reports, native orchids and conservation activities.
Anything (almost!) will be published, provided it is of
interest to our group (or should that be read "of interest o
your Editor ?").

i ANNUAL GROUP MEMBERSHIP FEES
@ 1996 Membership tees are now due! If you,
have not paid your membership, you are now

an unfinancial member and cannot speak or vote al
meetings! The group membership fees are as follows:

Single Membership $20.00 pa
Family Membership $20.00 pa
Junior Membership $2.00pa

FORTHCOMING MEETINGS

April 17., General Meeting

May 15.. General Meeting

June 19.. General Meeting

July 17., General Meeting
August 21.. General Meeting
September 18.. General Meeting
October23.. General Meeting
November 20.. General Meeting

.) Supper Cost
B —— g

Each month, our Supper is generously donated

by group members (per the list on the back of the Bulletin),
while the group supplies the tea, coffee, sugar and milk.
To recoup some of the cost of these supplies, a modest fee
of 30 cents applies. This can be left on the supper table and
will be collected by the Treasurer at the end of the evening,
Also, please rinse out your tea and coffee cups when you
have finished with them.

[ FIELD TRIP REPORTS
Please don't forget to send in reports of all your
orchid hunting field wips. We want to hear all
about the trips that group members are making. not just the
official field trips. The reports are a very useful tool for
other members to use to plan future field trips and for you to
report on your discoveries.

Field Trip reports don't have to be long and witty, so don't
feel daunted. A brief description of locations visited and
orchids found is all that you need to supply. Of course, long
entertaining stories will also be reproduced.

W.A.N.0.S.C.G. (Inc).

April 1996.














